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Information 
I am very aware that there are many newsletters being produced at the moment. 
Clearly there are lots of new and important information that needs to be shared     
during these unusual times!  Please try to make time to read all publications coming 
home from school. If you have any questions or queries please contact the school 
for clarification. 
Thank You Mr P 

Have you changed your number? 
Please ensure that all contact details in the front of your child’s 
link book are  up to date. Remember that if you do change any 
contact details throughout the year then we need to be            
informed. 
Data collection sheets will be sent home very soon. Please       
ensure that they are updated and returned as soon as possible. 

Reception Outdoor Classroom 
Many of you will have seen that the outdoor classroom has had a major                 
refurbishment over the summer. We are absolutely delighted with the results. Can 
you please ensure that no 
children go on any of the 
equipment at the                
beginning or at the end of 
the school day. The school  
insurance will not cover 
any accidents which are 
not supervised by school 
staff during school hours. 
Can I also request that  
parents do not use some of 
the equipment as seating! Thank You  

Cones 
As part of our “zoning” of pupils at break and lunch time we 
have used cones to split the playground up. Please ensure that 
neither you or young children move the cones when visiting the 
school site. 



 

Over the next few days you will receive various organisational details about your child’s 
new routine, such as PE days and homework. This information will usually be put in 
your child’s link books. In addition, you will see there are several forms in the link book 
including Visit and Photographic permissions as well as an E-safety form. Please ensure 
you read and complete all relevant information. 
Please help your child  by getting into the habit of regularly looking at their link book. It 
is the easiest way for the class teacher to send home any messages. Staff also look        
regularly to see if you have written any messages, so please feel free to tell us about     
anything you feel we need to know about. 

  School Starts School Ends 

Nursery 9:00am 3:15pm 

Reception 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 1 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 2 9:10am 3:25pm 

Year 3 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 4 9:00am 3:15pm 

Year 5 8:50am 3:05pm 

Year 6 8:50am 3:05pm 

Mid Day Supervisor 
There are not many jobs where: 
 You get to be outside in the sunshine when it is hot 
 Inside in the dry when it rains 
 Have 13 weeks holiday a year 
 Have no concerns about child care around the school day  
 Best of all, everyday is completely different! 
So would you like to join our friendly team of Mid Day Supervisors? 
The school requires several  midday supervisors to work one hour and fifteen minutes 
everyday during the school’s lunchtime. The job includes supervising the children with 
their lunch and then overseeing them on the playground.  
We understand the pay should not affect anyone receiving benefits. The applicant, if  
successful, will need to be police checked. If you are interested in the post, please con-
tact the office in the first instance. Closing date: 14th September 

Staggered Day 
Thank you for the kind words about the schools approach to the staggering of the school 
day. We understand that some schools have the school day starting over a period of over 
an hour, which clearly is difficult for parents. 
We believe our staggered day of just 20 minutes is equally effective but also practical for 
parents. 
We would, however, strongly insist that parents try and support the school by adhering to 
these times. Bringing some children late or expecting some children to leave early is 
clearly not helpful to their learning. We know the times are not ideal but we all need to be 
flexible as we go forward. Thank you again.  

New Reception parents if your child is on half days this week, please try and walk 
around the edges of the playground rather than through the middle of children playing. 
Thank You 


